
News Letter February 2014 

 

Dear fellow alumni and visitors to the site, 

 

1. I am very happy to upload very first news letter of AAAWI. I am sure you will 

notice that the site itself has been spruced up significantly. I will now look 

forward to your suggestions, constructive criticism and more importantly your 

contributions, so also your good wishes. 

2. AAAWI is proud to announce that  

a. It now has supervisor in Mr. Sunil More, erstwhile Director General of 

IEEMA. 

b. Mr. Purav, our Secretary had the unique distinction of meeting HE Shinzo 

Abe, the Prime Minister of Japan and Mr. Kaneko DG of HIDA on 26
th

 

January 2014. He also participated  in the FAAAI Meeting on the same 

day. 

c. 3 Persons including Mr. C S Raghavan, our Ex-Secretary were in Japan 

for a seminar on Enhanced Production Management. 

d. 5 persons including Ms. Rasal, our treasurer have gone to Japan for 

training for EEIM course. 

e. 4 persons including Mr. Purav, our Secretary are going to Japan for INBP 

course starting on 14-2-2014 

3. As trainees return from Japan you will get a glimpse of what they learnt and      

      how they fared. We have requested them for short presentation.      

4. We will soon have a couple of Programs based on  

a. Mobile Banking by Dr. Shroff well known in the field of training and our     

Member 

b. Quality initiative by AAAWI members. 

c. Celebration on completion of 20 years as a registered institution. 

              

             I sincerely hope that all members, prospective members, well wishers will keep 

             returning to the site at regular intervals. 

             Do let me know what features you would like to be incorporated. We will try to  

             accommodate most. 

           

            Thanking You, 

 

Prasad Patwardhan  
       President and Editor 


